
 
 
Date: June 27, 2023 
 
To: Aaron Ross 
 
From: Jerry Bucheit/President/Canebrake County Water District (CCWD) 
 
Re: Repair of CCWD Solar Array 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
On behalf of the Canebrake County Water District, we thank you for your willingness to repair 
the solar array at 215 Canebrake Rd. You spent your time and fuel to trouble shoot the 
system. Found a vender and worked with them to warranty the necessary parts. 
 
When you found the time, you came to our community and spent half a day repairing the 
system and bringing it back online. And most importantly at no cost to the district. 
  
Mr. Ross, the CCWD is extremely grateful for your commitment and services repairing our 
system. Be assured we will reach out to you again should the need arise.  
 
 
 
 


